
Village of Tolono Board of Trustees 
Special Meeting 

February 28, 2023  
 

The Village of Tolono Board of Trustees (“Board”) met on February 28, 2023 in the Police 
Station, located at 205 E. Main St., Tolono, IL.  President Rob Murphy called the meeting to 
order at 6:31pm.  Roll call found the following trustees present:  Ann Jack Haluzak, Kyle 
Hayden, and Terrence Stuber.  Trustees Vicki Buffo and Jared Robbins were absent.  Also 
present were Clerk/Treasurer Brandy Dalton, Police Chief Justin Levingston, and 
Administrative Secretary Rena Hahn.   
 
All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Trustee Stuber gave the invocation. 
 
The Board had a study session to discuss the Fiscal Year 2024 budget items for the Police 
Department. 
 
Motion by Hayden, second by Haluzak to adjourn the meeting at 7:19pm.  Motion passed via 
voice vote. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Brandy Dalton, RMC, CMC 
Village Clerk 
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